
To

Chief Executive Officers and 

Compliance Officers of All 

National Banks, Department and 

Division Heads, and All 

Examining Personnel

The Comptroller of the Currency's Customer Assistance Group (CAG) has moved. The 

new address is:

Comptroller of the Currency

Customer Assistance Group

1301 McKinney Street, Suite 3450

Houston, Texas 77010-9050

Banks should begin using the new address in adverse action notices required under the 

Equal Credit Opportunity Act, 15 USC 1691, and 12 CFR 202, as soon as practicable. 

CAG's phone number is unchanged.

Additionally, the text for the Equal Housing Lender poster with CAG's updated address 

may be downloaded from the following Website: https://www.occ.gov/news-
issuances/bulletins/2003/bulletin-2003-33a.pdf. A Spanish version of the poster is 

available at https://www.occ.gov/news-issuances/bulletins/2003/bulletin-2003-
33b.pdf.

David G. Hammaker

Deputy Comptroller for Compliance
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